From: Parth < >

Sent: 2022/12/05 12:57 PM

To: Ambrico, Angelo <Angelo.Ambrico@brampton.ca>
Cc: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File #: 0ZS-2022-0019

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that
you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hi Angelo & City

| would like to talk about this new place of worship building. We are hindus and having vey high
population in our area inclined existing temple & guridwara in area. We are not against any religion. We
would like to see this new place of worship little far from where it's proposed. This will help us and
muslims their own neighborhood to live close to their own community.

| would like to vote against this new development behalf of my family.

Regards
Parth M Patel



